
SAY NO TO
19 STOREYS

JOIN THE
MEETING
APRIL 19 

SEND
AN
EMAIL

LEARN
MORE

A 19 storey high rise is being proposed 
at 444 through 466 Eglinton Ave West
This proposal contravenes the Yonge-Eglinton Secondary Plan
of maximum 8 storeys; sets a dangerous precedent & violates
the preservation of the character of the Eglinton Way Village

Councillor Mike Colle is hosting a community meeting
with City Planning on Friday April 19 at 10am-11:30am
to provide a project update and to hear your concerns
pre-register with Casey Richardson: Casey.Richardson@toronto.ca 

Voice your opposition in an email to:
City Planner: Valeria Maurizio; valeria.maurizio@toronto.ca
Councillor Mike Colle; councillor_colle8@toronto.ca
Councillor Josh Matlow; councillor_matlow@toronto.ca 
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